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Oregon's has led the way with mail-in voting in the U.S. since 1995. It works well for 

the citizens of our state and is a national success model. There is no need to change 

it except for national pollical gain by a select few individuals. We, Oregonians, do not 

want or need to waste time or money on something that is not broken: 

https://multco.us/info/brief-history-vote-mail-oregon  


